
Greater Shepparton College (interim name) 

LEADERSHIP TEAM 
 

Dear students, parents and school staff, 

We are pleased to introduce the leadership team for the Greater Shepparton College (interim 

name). Our team of principals will be integral to the development of the new school to ensure a 

smooth transition for all as we head into 2020.  

The team will bring passion and leadership experience to their roles. They have strong local 

knowledge and are committed to providing high-quality educational outcomes for every young 

person in Greater Shepparton. 

Led by Executive Principal Genevieve Simson, the team is: 

• John Sciacca (Principal, McGuire Campus): Mr Sciacca has been principal of Nathalia 

Secondary College for nine years, with previous experience teaching in Greater Shepparton 

secondary schools. His focus is on improving student pathways through enhanced literacy 

and numeracy skills, and he has strong community engagement skills. 

• Stephen Bolton (Principal, Mooroopna Campus): Mr Bolton is the current principal 

Mooroopna Secondary College. He will be heavily involved in implementing a specialist 

curriculum for Year 9 students next year, with a focus on inquiry-based and experiential 

learning, student resilience, sense of community, and career planning. 

• Ken Murray (Principal, Wanganui Park Campus): Mr Murray is the current principal of 

Wanganui Park Secondary College. He will bring leadership skills and knowledge of the 

Greater Shepparton community to play a key role in the development of the new school’s 

student health and wellbeing approach. 

• Megan Michalaidis (Assistant Principal, Teaching and Learning). Ms Michalaidis is the current 

assistant principal at McGuire College. She will bring her expertise in curriculum and 

instructional design, and will work across the three campuses to lead and shape the new 

school’s teaching and learning strategy. 

Our team looks forward to working with you to ensure a smooth and successful transition process in 

which students and staff are well supported. 

We are committed to providing you with regular updates via our website, school newsletters and 

information sessions. 

Information Sessions Information Sessions Information Sessions Information Sessions     

Parents/Carers and students currently in Years 9 and above are invited to an information session to 

meet the new team, and to learn about Year 11 and 12 pathways and subject selections. 

Tuesday July 30th: Wanganui Campus Senior Learning Centre from 6.15pm-7:15pm 

Tuesday July 30th: Wanganui Campus Senior Learning Centre from 7:30pm-8:30pm 

Wednesday July 31st McGuire Campus Presentation Room from 6:30pm-7:30pm 

Visit our website: www.greatersheppartoncollege.vic.edu.au  

Email us: contactus@greatersheppartoncollege.vic.edu.au  


